
 

 

The Fellow’s Research and Scholarly Experience 
 

As a Neuro-ophthalmology Fellow at the University of Colorado, you will be 
given the opportunity and support necessary to pursue scholarly activities 
throughout the year. Each month, you will have 4 or more half days for 
research and scholarly work. At the beginning 
of the year or ideally before you arrive, you can 
choose a project, writing opportunities, or both, 
and we will mentor you throughout the year to 
ensure successful completion of clinical 
projects and manuscripts. The process 
associated with scholarly experiences will be 
made to fit with your future goals. Your success 
as a scholar is important to us; whether choosing a career in 
academics or in a position outside of academics, these 
activities will be critical to your future success as a lifelong 
learner in the field of neuro-ophthalmology. You will attend the 
North American Neuro-ophthalmology Society (NANOS) Annual 
Meeting where you can present your work to an international 
audience. In addition, the Departments of Ophthalmology and 
Neurology host annual research conferences where you can 
present your work-in-progress or completed work. 
 

The University of Colorado School of Medicine and the 
School of Public Health offers educational sessions in a 
variety of research areas including basic statistics and 
clinical research design. You can take advantage of 
these programs online, and one-on-one time with neuro-
ophthalmology faculty and faculty in public health is 
always available.  
 

 
 


